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Friday 20th December 

 

We would like to wish all our parents, carers and school community a very Merry Christmas. We 

hope you all have a fantastic break and look forward to seeing you all in 2025. Thank you for all 

of your support this year. 

 

Reading Books for Class 3 and 4 

When possible, we really appreciate parents supporting their children's learning by purchasing 

their reading skills texts each term. In the Spring term the Class 3 text is The Firework Makers 

Daughter by Philip Pullman and the Class 4 text is Who Let the Gods Out by Maz Evans. 

Thank you from Mrs Minns, Mrs Burrell and Mrs Barrick. 

 

PTA 

A huge thank you to the PTA for all their hard work this year. They really would appreciate 

more volunteers to support them with events. Please contact the school office If you are able 

to support in any way. 

 

Support 

Please find below links to support groups: 

 

Early Help support: East Riding Early Help   

The teams offer a range of activities and services for children, young people and their families 

offering the right help at the right time so that families are resilient, feel confident, safe, healthy 

and happy. Our services include the following: 

• Information and advice 

• Additional family support and services and activity sessions that are free and for 

all children and families 

• Intensive family support for families who may need additional support to get through 

a difficult time. 

•  

Domestic Violence: East Riding Domestic Violence Support   

Mental Health and Wellbeing: East Riding Support  

 

 

 

http://www.dunswellacademy.co.uk/
https://www.eastriding.gov.uk/living/children-and-families/early-help-and-prevention/
https://www.eastriding.gov.uk/living/crime-and-community-safety/domestic-violence/domestic-violence-adult-services/
https://www.eastridinghealthandwellbeing.co.uk/


 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

SPRING TERM 2024 

Wednesday 8th January – School Reopens for the Spring Term 

 

We strongly recognise the part which parents play in their child’s education.  We can work 

together as a partnership to ensure that we all promote high standards of learning, behaviour 

and attitudes towards school so that all children can be the very best. 

 

Yours sincerely 

     

Catherine Burrell    Alison Oxtoby 

Head of School    Executive Head Teacher 

All school letters, news and events calendar can be found on the school’s website: www.dunswellacademy.co.uk 
 


